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	Date
	Events / Date Claimers

	9 May
	Dinner meeting at Steven’s by the Bay

	14 May
	Cardworking Bee

	21 May
	Crazy Whist Night, Multihull Yacht Club, 22 Trafalgar St, Manly

	26 May
	Cancer Morning Tea

	12 June
	Sausage Sizzle – Cleveland Markets

	23 July
	Christmas in July

	9 September
	Fashion Parade  - Shangri-La Gardens

	7-9 October
	District Conference

	2006
	

	24-29 June
	International Conference – Melbourne


	Dinner Meeting Details

	DATE
	MONDAY, 9th May  

Apologies must be made to Jo Hieatt  on 3396 3295 (bus) or 3398 4817 (home) by Thursday 5th May.

	VENUE
	Steven’s by the Bay

Pacific Resort Hotel, Middle St

	COST 
	$20

	TIME
	6.45pm for fellowship, dinner 7:00pm.  



Jill’s Journal
CONGRATULATIONS everyone on a tremendous team effort for last Saturday's Garage Sale.  Once again the Cleveland High School hall proved an excellent venue and this year I think we managed to fill it with more 'loot' than ever.  You must all have very tidy homes!  We seem to be getting a name for ourselves as people were lined up as early as 6.20am, ready to catch the bargains.

 

Special thanks goes to Janet for all her hard work and also Janet’s friends Sarah & Cecil.  How good of them to move house and generously donate two truckloads of unwanted goods.  Thanks also to those husbands, children and grandchildren whose help and support on Friday night and Saturday morning was very much appreciated.  I must say a lot of talent came to light in the soft furnishings area and in garment combinations; sales techniques were brilliant too!  Your skills and good humour all added to a very successful morning.  Janet will have the details for you, but we made a handsome profit!  

 

May is a busy month for our club with a Card Making Bee on 14th, Crazy Whist on 21st and the Cancer Fund morning tea on Thursday 26 May, 10 am at the George Clayton Park Manly, lower Esplanade.  We could not find a suitable venue so this time the Board has decided on a local park.  More details on this on Monday night.

 

At our next meeting we have a general meeting and then the AGM.  At the general meeting, I plan to revisit Zonta International's goals and our club directions.  This will give everyone the opportunity to reaffirm our directions and to offer new ideas for the coming year.

 

Yours in Zonta,

JILL

Service and Fund Raising

Our garage sale was a fantastic success and thanks must go to everyone who helped.  We grossed in excess of $1,600.  A special thank you to the Orisons who setup the tables and to Leo who brought along trestles.

This year, more than a million Australians are expected to spend quality time over a cuppa, with Australia's Biggest Morning Tea.  Our morning tea will be held on Thursday 26th May; 10 am at the George Clayton Park Manly, lower Esplanade, cost $5 and bring a plate to share. It’s a chance to relax, catch up and chat whilst raising funds that will benefit cancer patients and their families.

Entertainment books will be on sale for $60 that is excellent value, please see Gail at our next dinner meeting.  

Please start collecting, Silky Oaks requires non-perishable foodstuffs throughout the year, including foodstuffs suitable for children, toiletries, and clothing.  Maybanke needs toiletries, single bed linen, towels, and clothing.  Breakthrough needs male and female clothing, underwear, bed linen, and towels.
Janet
PR & Programme

Just a few reminders; the card making at Barbara Carter’s home on 14th May and our Crazy Whist night on Saturday 21st May, at the Multihull Yacht Club of Queensland, 22 Trafalgar St, Manly.  Please bring donations of prizes to our next dinner meeting and on the day a plate of goodies for supper and also a card table if you have one.  Bring your own drinks, glasses etc; cost $15 start at 7 pm.

Our Cancer Moning Tea will be held on Thursday 26th May 10 am at George Clayton Park, Lower Esplanade, Manly - bring a plate of morning tea to share and whatever you want to drink for the biggest morning tea for cancer with a difference, cost $5 donation 

There is going to be a biggest morning tea on Thursday 19th at 10 am at Macarthur Gardens at Alexandra Hills, cost $7. The guest speakers are Diane Cheesman, the Redlands Nurse of the Year Entrant and Janelle Gamble from Dragons Abreast. The time for that morning tea is 9.30 to 11.30 and guests will be able to wander through the gardens
Status of Women 

The Young Women in Public Affairs application forms and letters have been sent to fourteen schools in the local area. If any member knows of a girl who might be eligible and interested in entering, application forms will be available from Marilyn Smith at the May meeting. I will not be attending this meeting, but I can be contacted on 3822 9593 if any extra forms or more information is required. 

The presentation of the five Moreton Institute of TAFE bursaries went off well. The Club was represented by Jill M, Diane, Jo and Laurie.  Thank you, ladies.    

Best wishes

Jill Allen

United Nations Committee

Well much of the excitement for this year is over for the UN Committee. Thank you to Julie, Kath and Phyllis for all your help and to all members and friends who contributed by attending the functions.

With Jo away I shouldn’t confirm the contribution to Zonta fundraising from the IWD, however I do believe we have covered the $1000.00 provided to Sri Lanka Zonta Club to support children returning to school following the Tsunami last year.  Congratulations to all and Thank you.

Following my comment at the last dinner meeting here are a few contacts for articles from the UN Womens Watch page.  The attached article looked particularly relevant.

Gender-sensitive response to the tsunami

In the wake of the recent devastating tsunami, many United Nations entities are working to ensure gender-sensitive response to the humanitarian and more long-term recovery strategies and activities in the affected countries, including in relation to, for example, health, water and sanitation. The risks of trafficking and sexual exploitation of the many children, both girls and boys, orphaned or separated from their families have been recognized by many entities.

Sources:  Policy guidance on the gender perspectives of natural disasters.DAW, 23, February 2005 

Policy guidance on trafficking in women and girls.. DAW, 23, February 2005 

UN calls for empowering women to address tsunami’s gender-specific needs UN News Centre, 14 January 2005 

UNFPA Responds to the Urgent Needs of Women and Youth UNFPA Press Release, 12 January 2005 



“Crazy Whist”





Saturday 21 May





Multihull Yacht Club


22 Trafalgar St


Manly





Start: 7pm Cost: $15





BYO Supper to Share


Drinks and Glasses etc


BYO Card Table (optional)








Zonta Birthdays


 


Laurie Trotter – 14 May
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